
  

TH E  AR CH B I S H O P  RO B E RT  SH ER W O O D  MO R S E   YO UT H  CAMP   
 

  
Please visit our website: http://www.bishopmorseyouthcamp.org/home.html 

and our Facebook page: Bishop Morse Youth Camp 
Contact Camp Manager Mary Margaret Feagin at m2feagin@outlook.com if you have any questions. 

 

Sunday afternoon July 2nd - Friday morning July 7th 
Next year’s camp will be held at: 
Warm Beach Camp and Conference Center 20800 Marine Drive  Stanwood, WA 98292  90 minutes north of  SEA-TAC Airport (SEA)   

      

 Our goal is to get as many teenagers from the entire Provence of Christ the King and their friends to attend. 
Join us for a week of “continuing steadfastly in the apostles' doctrine and fellowship, and in breaking of bread, and in prayers” (Acts 2:42), renewing your FAITH, making FRIENDS,   and having FUN!   

 Registration packets will be mailed on January 2, 2017  and need to be return with payment to the Provincial office  no later than Wednesday, May 15, 2017   

   


